
 

Official Ball of the  
Collegiate Water Polo Association 



LOOKING FOR A WAY TO STAY  

INVOLVED WITH WATER POLO AFTER  

YOUR COLLEGE CAREER? 

Consider becoming a water polo official! 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can start training now at no cost to you! 

 

Learn how by going to the CWPA Website or 

contacting: 

Ed Reed 

CWPA Coordinator of Officials 

Office: 610-277-6787 

Email: officials@collegiatewaterpolo.org 

www.collegiatewaterpolo.org 



  

 

 

 



For more information on all our academic programs visit: northumbria.ac.uk 
For more information on our Water Polo program email: katy.storie@northumbria.ac.uk 

 

 

  

 



 

 



The Collegiate Water Polo Association thanks the staff, administration and men’s water polo team at 

the University of Pittsburgh for their support in hosting the 2019 National Collegiate Club Champi-

onship.  

 

 



 



 

 


